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Minutes of the Finance Committee meeting held on Thursday 28th September 2023
at 7.00p.m. 
	Present: Cllrs Collins, Moody, Fiorini and Hewitt
	In attendance: The Clerk.
1. Apologies:
None
   
2. Declarations of Interest
Cllr Hewitt – Member of KVCC committee

3. Review of Budget and planned expenditure FY 23/24
The 23/24 budget was reviewed by the committee. The forecast for the end of year shows income to be £61k over budget due to the receipt of the PWLB loan.

Expenditure is forecasted to be 6.35k under budget due to no current expenditure on Trees, Legal Fees, Fort Halstead Working Group, Training and Election (due to it being uncontested) and less current expenditure on energy costs, repairs and staff costs.

The next meeting will be held mid-November to review the forecast for year end and budget for 24/25. The committee will report to full council and request any comments/suggestions ahead of the next committee meeting.

4. AOB
Cllr Moody proposed contacting Kent Highways to obtain a quotation for 2 x Speed devices to replace the devices that had to be removed. Seconded Cllr Collins.





 	The meeting closed at 20.03pm

Signed………………………………………………………………………….Chairman


Date………………………………………………………………………………………
